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February 17, 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

You are receiving this letter because you are noted as the contact
responsible for your company’s decisions related to purchasing floor mats
tcpm ourcompany. . ........ .. .
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As you may or may not be aware, we are actively working to improve our
service and customer support. As an appreciated partner of Guardian Floor
Protection and the Millennium Group, we want to be transparent on
upcoming changes in our organization.

. As you were informed via email in December and February, to adapt

to rising material costs, volatility in the supply chain, and severe labor
shortages, we will be implementing a pricing adjustment effectlve March
1st, 2022.

Additionally, our prepaid freight minimum will be increasing on March 1%,
2022 to $2500.

If.you need the new pricing or have questions about our upcoming
changes, please reach out to your account representative Jerome Toombs
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Once again, thank you for your business and we look forward to our
continued partnership in 2022 and beyond.

Sincerely,

Guardian Floor Protection &
Millennium Mat Company



